
Albina Rotary Club Zoom Meeting    August 12, 2020 

Members Present:  Bob Rosenkranz, Margie Davidson, Yasuko Fields, Jennifer Harbick, Tom Jenkins, 
Mark Cooksey, Frances Moore, Craig Lewelling, Lisa Pickert 

Guests Present:  Cyra Sadowl 

Program: Cyra gave a presentation about how she came to be associated with and now work for Airway 
Science for Kids.   

Previous weeks minutes:  Motion – Margie, Second – Frances.  All approved.  

Old Business: 

●Projects to support through the Foundation – the group was reminded that the list was agreed upon at 
last week’s meeting and can be found in those minutes.  One more change needs to be made on the list 
as Becky explained that East Rotary will no longer be sponsoring the Dictionary Project for Clubs to 
participate.  They are paring down to only provide dictionaries for one school and given the Covid 
situation, they will only be giving the dictionaries to the teachers to have on the kids desks when they do 
return to the classroom.  Frances and Lisa have emails/calls out to two Rigler and Cesar Chavez schools 
in our service district to inquire if they would be interested in Spanish/English dictionaries.   Further – 
we need to decide what to do with our several boxes (Becky has 1-2, Lisa has 1-2) of dictionaries left 
over from last year.   

●Funding amounts for projects supported by FoundaƟon – Mark will email everyone a copy of the 
current balances in the budget.  Decisions on amounts of funding for each  project to be voted on next 
week.   

●Lisa reported out from the Membership Committee that a new person, Stephanie Schulz, has been 
secured to build out our website.  Stephanie was a referral through the NK Marketing Department. 

 

New Business 

●Margie gave update that $8175.00 in addiƟon to the $35,000 reported last week had been raised for 
the NK Scholarship Fund.   

●Margie reminded everyone that bills have been sent to everyone for annual dues and to please send 
her a check. 

●Bob gave an update of his club goals, to include a focus on diversity of club membership.  Discussion 
followed.  Frances suggested that perhaps we consider an ad or some visibility in the local newspapers – 
The Observer and The Scanner.  

The meeting closed at  12:58     PM.  Our next meeting will be at noon on August 19, 2020. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Lisa Pickert, 2020/21 Secretary 


